

Letter from the Co-Heads

Dear families,

Our school is special. Our community is special. Your wonderful children join us full of curiosity and we love the challenge of keeping their minds active and opening up possibilities for learning. However, our enrichment provision is at risk, we are facing a crisis, and we need your help.

Knowledge and attainment are central to all we do, and this is supported by excellent teaching. But EP offers more than that - our curriculum has rigour, depth and breadth because we know that children learn best when they are interested and having fun!

Our enrichment provision is central to this - connecting areas of learning, sparking new ideas and providing lived experiences to embed knowledge. We are a special community because <u>all</u> of our children have these opportunities equally, building confidence and self-esteem through collaborating together. This provision is not sustainable through educational funding and we need your help to Keep it EP.

Next Wednesday 25th May from 6:30pm we have an important meeting that we would like a representative of each family to attend. At this we will explain our current financial position, the threat faced to provision and the different ways in which you can help. The PTA will run a bar and we have a free crèche if childcare is an issue (please book the crèche through the office). Infants on knees are welcome! The meeting will likely last an hour.

Every day the children show us how success is achieved by working together – **please come to the meeting** so we can all work together as a community to Keep it EP.

Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson















